
 

 
 

 
Hertsmere Borough Council 

 

Statement of Reasons for Proposing 
 
 

THE HERTSMERE BOROUGH COUNCIL 
(ASHWOOD ROAD, BARNET ROAD, FIRS LANE, HOLLY DRIVE 

AND MUTTON LANE, POTTERS BAR) 
(PARKING PLACES AND REVOCATION) ORDER 2017 

 
and 

 
THE HERTSMERE BOROUGH COUNCIL 

(FIRS LANE, HIGHVIEW GARDENS AND HOLLY DRIVE, POTTERS BAR) 
(RESTRICTION OF WAITING and REVOCATION) ORDER 2017 

 
 
In order to prevent obstructive parking, improve traffic flow and road safety and to improve 
the amenity for local residents and others, Hertsmere Borough Council proposes to alter 
parking and waiting restrictions in parts of Ashwood Road, Barnet Road, Firs Lane, 
Highview Gardens, Holly Drive and Mutton Lane as specified in the Schedules to the above 
mentioned Orders. 
 
The proposals are considered necessary to improve parking provision for residents and 
others in the areas. 
 
Hertsmere Borough Council considers it necessary and expedient to make the Order in the 
interests of avoiding danger to persons or other traffic using the road or for preventing the 
likelihood of any such danger arising, for facilitating the passage on the road of any class of 
traffic (including pedestrians), for preventing obstructive parking and for preserving or 
improving the amenity for residents and local businesses. 
 
Consultation has been carried out with the Police, Councillors, and the Highway Authority. 
Consent from the Highway Authority and the police to promote these Orders have been 
granted. 
 
 
Donald Graham 
Chief Executive 
13 April 2017 
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